North East Centre for Technology Application and Reach (NECTAR),
An Autonomous Institution under the Department of Science & Technology, Government of India,
2" Floor Vishwakarma Bhawan, Saheed Jeet Singh Marg, New Delhi-110016 (Delhi Office)
Survey of India Campus, Bonnie Brae Estate, Barik Point, Shillong-793003 (HQ)

SECOND CORRIGENDUM

Dated New Delhi, 2" November 2020.
Sub: Second Corrigendum for Recruitment Guidelines to various Technical and Administrative Job Positions of NECTAR in reference to the Vacancy

Notification (Advt. No. 03/2020/Contractual Recruitment/Technical & Admin.) Advertised/published in various Newspapers of North Eastern states dated
30 October 2020.

With reference to the above subject and the Annexure from page 1 to 10 as recruitment guidelines published in the NECTAR Website (www.nectar.org.in)
dated 30" October 2020, the following amendment is required to be read modified as stated. It shall be effective for candidates who are applying.

1. The Candidate shall send their applications only on recruitment@nectar.org.in instead of nectar@nectar.org.in and dg.nectar@nectar.org.in

2. Only those applications will be considered which will be received on the Email ID: recruitment@nectar.org.in, in the already given format from the date of

this Corrigendum.

(Dr. Arun Kumar Sarma)
Director General, NECTAR




